Georgia Society of
Ambulatory Surgery
Centers

GSASC Member Alert — COVID-19 Resource Update

CMS Releases Recommendations on Adult Elective Surgeries, Non-Essential Medical,
Surgical, and Dental Procedures During COVID-12 Response

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) released recommendations on adult
elective surgeries yesterday, March 18, 2020.

This recommendation can be found here hitps:/Awww.cms gov/files/document/31820-cms-adult-
glective-surgery-and-procedures-recommendations. pdf.

The CMS recommendation notes that all final determinations will be at the state and local
levels. Please carefully consider your situation.

GSASC continues to compile resources for members to consider in their decision-making. These
resources can be found at hitps.//www.gsasc.org/covid19.




